
Appendix C6 
 

From: xxxxxxxxxxx <premier.taxis@xxxxxxxxxx>  
Sent: 07 April 2022 08:00 
To: Russell Howell <Russell.Howell@NorthNorthants.gov.uk> 
Subject: Premier taxis request 
 

[CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links 
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Russell  
 
Hope you are in good health. I would like to give my point of view in regards to the tariff hike as you 
are aware that the fuel prices alone have increased 40% plus in last few weeks and the cost of living 
has gone considerably high over the course of these years so anything of 30-40% hike in the fair 
would justify the cost of fuel and cost of living .  
 
Thks  
 
xxxxxxxxxxx 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/lb5GC5l0ktGNpKSzZgDT?domain=overview.mail.yahoo.com

